
Neighborhood Council 7 

May 9, 2016 

Civic Center – Gibson Room, 7pm 

 

Council Members in attendance were Lisa Meyers, Dustin Gibson, Mark Frisbie, Jim Super and Trevor 

Mikkelsen.  Patty Cadwell Neighborhood Council Coordinator was present as well. 

 

7:00 p.m.  Chair Lisa Meyers called the meeting to order and led the council in the pledge of 

allegiance. 

Old Business: 

Minutes of April meeting were moved to be adopted by Jim seconded by Mark, Carried unanimously. 

Committee Reports: 

Police Report:  No report. 

Brownfield Committee:  Dustin reported that old Washington School is up for sale.  The Brownfield 

committee will be voting on whether this property is eligible for a grant. 

Council of Councils:  No Report. 

New Business: 

Heather Palermo, Director of Lifelong Learning for GF College MSU gave a presentation on summer 

learning.  There are many camps for kids and adult learning opportunities as well.  Registration is 

available online at the GF College MSU.  Opportunities are available for both students and 

instructors. 

Ruth Uecker Assistant Superintendent for Great Falls Public Schools gave a presentation on the 

upcoming Bond issue for Elementary and High School repairs/replacements. 

 

Other Business: 

GF City Commission work session May 17
th

 in Gibson Room at 5:30PM 

Council of Councils meeting will be May 24
th

 in Gibson Room at 7:00PM 

Lisa received a flyer from Montana Waste Systems offering 10% off porta potty rentals for summer 

events. 

 

 



Neighborhood Concerns: 

 

Meeting moved to be adjourned by Mark @ 8:10, seconded by Dustin, carried unanimously. 

 

Next meeting June 13, 2015 

Agenda for next month: None proposed. 

 


